MEMORANDUM

TO Directors, Exceptional Children Programs
Lead Administrators, Charter School
Directors, State Operated Program
Finance Officers

FROM William J. Hussey, Director\/‘s&o

DATE April 24, 2017
IDEA PART B 611 AND 619 GRANT APPLICATION DUE DATE EXTENSION

The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI) has completed its annual State Application
for receiving grant award under Part B of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) as amended
in 2004; however, North Carolina has not yet received the planning allotment information for the State
IDEA grant. Without the IDEA federal planning allotment, NCDPI’s Allotment Section is unable to begin to
calculate the IDEA Part B 611 and 619 grant planning allotments for LEAs, Charters and State Operated
Programs.

Because of the delay in receiving the IDEA federal planning allotment, both the IDEA Part B 611 and 619
grant application due dates have been extended to Friday, June 23, 2017. It is anticipated that grant
planning allotments will be available in early June 2017 and that data will be made available in the IDEA
Part B grant application under Planning Allotments.

If there are questions related to the IDEA Part B 611 and 619 grant planning allotments or the grant
application due date extension, please contact Tracy Riddle at tracy.riddle@dpi.nc.gov or 919-807-3948.
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